
Town of Shutesbury 

Public Hearing Notice 

Shutesbury Planning Board 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Shutesbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, August 5, 2019 at 7:30pm in the Shutesbury Town Hall on the zoning special permit 

application of LSDP 12, LLC to install system resiliency equipment and associated equipment 

pads to the existing solar facility located on Pratt Corner Road, Assessor’s Map ZG/Parcel 2. 

 

All interested parties should attend the hearing. Copies of the application and materials are 

available for review at the office of the Shutesbury Town Clerk. For special accommodations 

contact Rebecca Torres, Town Administrator, (413) 259-1214. Event is fragrance free. 

 

Shutesbury Planning Board  

Deacon Bonnar, Chair 


